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3ÁÇÕÁÒÏÓ Ǫ #ÌÉÍÁÔÅ #ÈÁÎÇÅ 2ÅÓÅÁÒÃÈ 0ÌÏÔÓ 
The Sweetwater Center is collaborating with the Desert Botanical Garden in Phoenix and a 
private landowner in Cascabel to study how saguaros respond to our changing climate.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Kevin Hultine got his PhD at the University 
of Arizona in Tucson and studies plant 
ecophysiology at the Desert Botanical Garden. 

 

  

http://www.dbg.org/
http://www.dbg.org/research-conservation/research-conservation-staff/plant-physiologist-ecophysiologist
http://sweetwatercenter.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/03/IMA_7666.J.E.C.L.jpg
http://sweetwatercenter.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/03/IMA_7714.J.E2.C.L.jpg
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Kevin and Sweetwater Center 
board member Cindy Salo 
selected the research plants in 
November 2013. Kevin has several 
research sites in Arizona and 
Mexico; Cascabel is in the wettest 
end of saguaro’s range. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Each research plant was 
marked with a tag in the 
ground next to it. 

 

  

http://sweetwatercenter.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/03/IMA_7758.J.E.C.L.jpg
http://sweetwatercenter.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/03/IMA_7675.J.E.C.L.jpg
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Kevin and his crew will measure the 
height and diameter of each saguaro 
every spring. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
New spines from the top 
of each cactus will be 
analyzed for the ratios of 
stable isotopes of carbon. 
This will indicate how 
water stressed the plants 
have been. Comparing the 
level of plant stress at the 
different sites will help 
researchers predict how 
the plants are responding 
to global climate change. 

http://sweetwatercenter.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/03/IMA_7686.J.E.C.L.jpg
http://sweetwatercenter.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/03/IMA_7698.J.E.C.L.jpg

